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Weekly News – Wednesday 11th September 2019 
 

What’s on  
Thursday 12th September Everyone Health 12 Week Programme for Years 5 & 6 begins today 
Friday 13th September  
  
Monday 16th September 8:45 a.m. – P.T.F.A Coffee Morning for Parents/Carers of EYFS 

Year 5 Swimming Tuition  
Clubs begin today 
6;00 p.m. Governors Meeting 

Tuesday 17th September   
Wednesday 18th September  
Thursday 19th September 3:15 p.m. – Free workshop with Dogs Trust (see below for further 

information) 
Friday 20th September  

  
Curriculum Meetings 
It was lovely to see so many parents and carers at our ‘Meet the Teacher’ event after school on Monday and Tuesday 
this week.  The final meeting takes place tonight for parents/carers of children in Years 5 & 6 at 3:15 p.m. 
 
Caythorpe Court 
At 4:15 p.m today, we will be holding an information meeting for parents and carers of children who will be attending 
the residential trip to Caythorpe Court from 22nd September to 25th September.  We hope you can join us to receive 
final details which will include a kit list. 
 
Grafham Water Residential 
Year 4 children will have the opportunity to visit Grafham Water in March 2020.  If you would like to register your 
child for this trip, please complete the form sent home by Monday 16th September 2019.  Unfortunately, if we do not 
receive enough interest, we will be unable to go ahead with the trip.  Further information will be sent home today under 
separate cover. 
 
Understanding Dogs 
Parents of children in Key Stage 2 are invited together with their child to join us for a one-hour workshop on Thursday 
19th September 2019 at 3:15 p.m.   The aim of the workshop is to become more confident around dogs and if you would 
like to attend, please email the School Office (office@wpa.education).  Please note that there are only 15 parent spaces 
available and these spaces are filling up fast.  For your information, we have attached further details. 
 
p.t.o 



continued:- 
 
Flu Immunisations 
The school-based nasal flu vaccination will take place for all children on Tuesday 10th December 2019.  We have attached 
further information which includes details of how to either consent or decline the vaccination for your child online via 
their website portal.  If you require further advice or information, please contact the School Immunisation Team on 
0300 555 5055. 
 
Parking 
We have noticed that some parents/carers are parking inconsiderately when either dropping off or collecting their 
children.  Can we please ask you to consider safety as a priority when parking your vehicle. Also, residents living in 
close proximity of the school have expressed their concern regarding car parking when dropping off and collecting 
children at the school. Drives are being blocked or partially blocked and also used as turning points, which is clearly 
unacceptable.  We would ask that anyone bringing or collecting children from school by vehicles, show consideration 
to local residents and adhere to the 20mph speed restriction on Humberdale Way. 
 
P.T.F.A Invitation 
The P.T.F.A would like to invite parents/carers of children in EYFS to join them for refreshments on Monday 16th 
September at 8:45 a.m.   
 
Clubs 
Club forms were sent home earlier this week and we would be grateful if you could return your child’s completed form 
as soon as possible.  We will notify you on Friday 13th September via Parentmail as to whether your child has been 
registered for their chosen club. 
 
Aldi’s Kit for Schools 
We have recently joined the scheme being run by Aldi to support ‘Get Set to Eat Fresh’ and its aims.  Please could you 
collect their stickers when offered at the checkout as all stickers will go towards sports kits for school. We will place 
a collection box in the Reception area for your convenience.  Thank you for your continued support 
 
Class Assemblies 
We have pleasure in setting out below the dates for your child’s class assembly:- 
 
Lions – 17th January 2020 Whales – 31st January 2020 Hawks – 14th February 2020 
Seahorses – 6th March 2020  Tigers – 20th March 2020  Eagles – 1st May 2020 
Pumas – 22nd May 2020   Starfish – 5th June 2020  Owls – 26th June 2020     EYFS – 3rd July 2019  
 
Diary Dates 
22nd to 25th September - Caythorpe Residential 
7th October -   Parent Consultations 
9th October -    Parent Consultations 
15th October -    Individual School Photographs 
18th October -    Achievement Assembly 
11th November -   World War Two History Day 
29th November -  P.T.F.A Dress Down Day & Decorations Day 
30th November   Christmas Lights ‘Switch On’ 
10th December -   Flu Immunisations 
11th December -   Key Stage 1 Concert @ 2:00 p.m. 
12th December -   Key Stage 1 Concert @ 6:00 p.m. 
13th December -   EYFS Nativity & Whole School Christmas Lunch 
18th December -   Key Stage 2 Carol Concert 
19th December -   Achievement Assembly 


